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CANCELLATION OF 
BOIL WATER NOTICE

08/08/2025 

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, in conjunction with the State Water 
Resources Control Board, has determined that, after comprehensive testing, your 
water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil tap water before use. 

On August 6, 2025, customers in the area shown on the attached map were notified 
to boil/disinfect all tap water used for drinking and cooking. That notice has now been 
lifted. 

Before using your water, please complete the following steps: 

1. Flush outdoor hose spigots
Turn on each spigot for at least 2 minutes, or until the water runs clear.

2. Flush indoor faucets and fixtures
Run both cold and hot water from all faucets (sinks, showers, tubs, etc.) for at
least 2 minutes, or until the water runs clear.

3. Discard any ice
Throw out any ice made with tap water during the boil water notice period.

These steps will help remove any remaining sediment or discoloration in the lines. 

For more information, call: 

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29: (800) 675-4357 

State Water Resources Control Board District Office: (818) 551-2004 (8 am to 5 pm M-F) 

Please share or post this information with others who drink this water, especially those who may not have 
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). 
You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 




